
E-NEWS
Week of January 15, 2024

We hope you had a safe and restful long weekend. We look forward to
seeing students back tomorrow!

CHICK-FIL-A SPIRIT NIGHT

Maybe you can exceed the break one more day by not having to cook
dinner. Tomorrow, Tuesday, January 16, is PTO Chick-fil-A Night from 4 p.m. -
8 p.m. at the Asheville Highway location. A portion of all proceeds benefit
the PTO and HPA!

KENDAMA CLUB

The inaugural meeting of the Kendama Club (with alum and pro, Noah
Hopkins) is Tuesday, January 23, at 3:30 p.m. in the Elementary Dance
Room. The club will meet weekly on Tuesdays. All grades welcome - from
beginners to experts! Kendamas will be provided for the sessions. For more
information, contact Mrs. Hopkins at thopkins@hpaspart.org.

HOMECOMING



Homecoming is rescheduled for Friday, January 19. The dance (for high
school students) will be held in the auxiliary gym immediately following the
boys' varsity game.

NEW STUDENT LOTTERY OPEN

The window for NEW students to apply for the 2024-2025 HPA Lottery is
open through March 13, 2024. If you know an academically minded family
who would like to join the HPA family, please tell them about us! Invite
people who you want to be with our children, to be in our school,
to help us achieve our vision.

Click here for the link to the lottery application page.

MORE UPCOMING DATES

Board Meeting: January 22
HS Dual Enrollment Night Meeting: January 23
Dollar Dress Day: January 26
PTO School Store:
Staff Development Day: Friday, February 16 - No school
Presidents Day: Monday, February 19 - No school
Spring Break: April 1 - April 5

Events Calendar
Facebook: /HighPointAcademySpartanburg

Instagram: @hpaspartanburg
Staff Directory

Thank you for your continued support and for being part of the HPA family.
We know you have a choice. Thank you for choosing us!

Have a great week!

https://bit.ly/3g9t8m1
https://bit.ly/3JN0mDX
https://www.facebook.com/HighPointAcademySpartanburg
https://www.instagram.com/hpaspartanburg/


The HPA Team


